May 23, 1975

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route #8
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Harold,
The new break-through, by you, is sensational. Press on!
Sorry you've not been feeling well.

Mystified by your reference to the Ray case. | spent time and
money to have a lawyer write you two long communications,
moking a firm offer and answering your questions.

We never heard back from Dave Portland, as promised, and |
am, frankly, disgusted.

Peace,
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Donald Freed



